
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 10th March 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Owl Class will be packing their rucksacks over the weekend and heading off to the Pioneer Centre for their two night 
residential. These are brilliant opportunities for children to develop their resilience and to come closer together as a class 
as they support each other to overcome fears and solve problems. We look forward to seeing lots of photographs on Dojo 
while they are away. 
 
Mr Holt-Williams’ Number Workshops were very well attended. Thank you for giving up your time; your support is very 
much appreciated. We will be contacting those who were unable to attend this week to see if we can find another 
convenient time to enable everyone to benefit. In the meantime, the presentation will be put on the website. If you need a 
reminder of your login details for Times Table Rockstars/Numbots, please contact your child’s class teacher who will be 
happy to oblige. 
 
Following on from these workshops, we will be holding a TTRS relaunch on Friday 24th March (postponed from today). On 
this day, everyone is invited to come to school dressed as Rock Stars past and present. During the day, all children (and 
adults!) will compete against each other on TTRS. Awards will be given in celebration worship. It should be lots of fun! 
 
Next week, we have more parent drop ins and family lunches. It has been lovely to welcome you into school for these; it 
generates a real family atmosphere which is what Lower Heath is all about! We have had another parent coffee morning – 
I will feed back any ideas from that next week. I’ve also sent you information following the reading survey and our                       
actions. 
 
This week, we have had a Trust review of our attendance and punctuality procedures. As a result, I will be                                 
sending out regular reminders about this important issue – please see below. 
 
Finally, a reminder that we have a non-uniform day next week – 17th March. In return, we would be very grateful                      
for donations of Easter eggs for our Family Easter Bingo and Easter Fair. We need lots of small prizes                                                 
e.g. Cadbury cream eggs/mini eggs as well larger, boxed ones.  
 
Thank you for our continued support! 

Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 

CELEBRATION AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Happy Birthday to: 
 
Emily, Lilly S and Mia S who had 
birthdays this week! 
who had birthdays this week! 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Headteacher 
Award winners, who are:  
 

Robin Class: George 
Skylark Class: Evelyn and Reggie C 
Kingfisher Class: Dorothy and Nieve 
Owl Class: Ava TB, Jessie 

Click here to view our upcoming events. 
Events at a glance: 
 

• TTRS relaunch: POSTPONED 

• Non-uniform Day: 17th March 

• Family Bingo: 22nd March 

• TTRS relaunch: 24th March 

• Community Forest School Day: 
25th March 

• School discos: 30th March 

• Easter Fair: 31st March 

• Break up: 31st March 
Click here to view our term dates. 
 
 

NEWS 

Click here to view what our children have 
been up to recently. 
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WORSHIP  
This half term will focus on our value of Faith. 
This week, we will listen to the story, ‘Storm on the Lake’ 
which poses the questions ‘Where is your faith? 
Why didn’t you trust me?’ 
 
 

http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinUpcomingEvents
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinTermDates
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinNews

